

BMA Eco Club Newsletter 6

At our weekly eco club, we are striving to make our school an environmentally friendly place where students can enjoy their learning and experience the joys of our eco systems firsthand!

Our MET Eco Code

Make small Changes

Every living thing matters

Take time to tackle litter!

This session, we were working on redesigning one of the allotment areas at our eco club. We had some pre-existing flowerbeds which we were painting, however, we were also painting some tyres, which can work as good quality planters for low budget gardens. We got to work painting these in year groups. Once these were dry, we got to work planting some potatoes that Miss Antonova (one of the amazing science teachers at MET) had been growing for the eco club. With the work done in the past few weeks (pulling up weeds and painting) the area looks like a fantastic place that many more students will be able to appreciate in the years to come!

